
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED 
REGULAR COUNCIL 

MEETING
Please be advised that the Regular Council 

Meeting originally scheduled for July 9, 2025, has 
been rescheduled to July 16, 2025. 

Regular Council Meetings commence at 5:00 
p.m. and are held in Council Chambers at 1801B

Beaufort Ave.

In accordance with Section 8(4) of Council Procedure Bylaw No. 1960, 2020, 
this notice serves to advise the public of the revised meeting schedule.

Shelly Russwurm,  
Director of Corporate Services

Posted: July 2, 2025 




